
Public Services Complex, 209 S. Prairie Ave., Dwight, Illinois                   March 24, 2014 

 

The Dwight Village Board of Trustees met on Monday, March 24, 2014 at 6:00 p.m. for a 

Public Hearing to hear public comment on the Fiscal Year 2015 proposed budget.  The Public 

Hearing was called to order by President Pro-tem Justin Eggenberger.  Roll call was as 

follows: 

 

    Present: 

  Jerry Curtis Trustee  

  Justin Eggenberger  " 

  Marla Kinkade  " 

  Tim Dougherty  " 

   

 Absent: 

  Jared Anderson President   

  Randy Irvin Trustee 

  Nick Kester  " 

 

Other in attendance were Administrator Kevin McNamara, Public Works Director David 

Bozarth, Steve Kinkade, David DeLong, Sue DeLong, Kim Drechsel, Midge Fogarty, and 

Tom Tock. 

 

Administrator McNamara said the proposed budget is a $9.39 million revenue and expense 

plan for the Village’s day to day operations.  The General Fund makes up $3.82 million of the 

total budget plan.  McNamara indicated there is a 2.5% proposed increase in both the Water 

sales and Sewer sales fees.  Capital Outlay items included are a new emergency warning siren 

at Stevenson Pool, a dump truck, monitor defibrillators, a police SUV, cameras, computers, 

and the Village’s 20% share of the Depot rehabilitation project. 

 

In public comment, Tom Tock, inquired about the TIF Fund.  McNamara informed him that 

he is proposing that the TIF Fund reimburse the General Fund $135,000 in fiscal year 2015.  

Tock also asked about Pinecone Path.  McNamara said this project’s expenses are included in 

Reserve for Capital Expenditures Fund. 

 

The Public Hearing closed at 6:17 p.m. 

 

There being no further business, a motion to adjourn was made by Kinkade and seconded by 

Dougherty.  All voted aye by voice vote.  The Public Hearing adjourned at 6:18 p.m. 

 

 

APPROVED: 

 

            

      Justin Eggenberger, President Pro-tem 

 

 

 

 

ATTEST: 

 

       

Patricia E. Drechsel, Village Clerk 


